Privacy Pod Policy

The privacy pod at the Lompoc Library is meant for 1-2 users to meet in a semi-private, mostly
soundproof area for virtual or in-person meetings, doctors’ appointments, interviews, study and
other educational purposes, or other collaborative, non-business reasons. In order to allow
access to patrons who want to use the space, these rules must be followed:

e The privacy pod must be reserved to be used.
Only patrons over 18 with a library card in good standing may reserve the pod.
The pod may be reserved one or two hours per day or a total of two hours per week.
Animals are not allowed in the pod.
Furniture may not be removed from the pod.
No food is allowed in the pod. Drinks with lids are permitted.
The pod may not be used to operate a business, or to sell merchandise or services.
As the pod is not soundproof, headphones are required to listen to audio.
All other library rules continue to apply.

Talk to a staff member at the desk to make a reservation

Patrons should be aware that while the pod does lock for privacy, it is not completely
soundproof so appropriate volume is still required. The pod and surrounding area is under video
surveillance for safety reasons.

Failure to comply with the above may result in removal from the premises, inability to use the
pod in the future, and possible exclusion from the library.




